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December 24th, 2021 

 

LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE 

Rahel Meihira Nerissa Barends 

Brawijaya University 

Congratulations! We are pleased to offer you the admission to Department of Chinese as a 

Second Language at National Taiwan Normal University (NTNU) as a visiting student from 

February 14th to June 19th, 2022 under Indonesian International Student Mobility Awards (IISMA). 

You are not able to change host department/institute once you are admitted. As a visiting student, you 

will be responsible for NTNU tuition and other living expenses in Taiwan. 

 

As a visiting student, you are welcome to take courses other than host departments/institutes 

with prior permission from the instructors and with the completion of the required application 

procedures and course requirements. The total course credits you take from host department/ 

institute should be more than (or equal to) the course credits provided by other departments/ 

institutes. 

 

Please note that this Letter of Acceptance is conditional upon your meeting all academic 

requirement of NTNU. If you do not meet the requirements, NTNU will be entitled to revoke this 

Letter of Acceptance without any liability to you or your home institution. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at NTNU!  

 

 

Sincere regards from Taipei, 

 

 

Prof. Chun-Chi Lin 

Vice President for International Affairs, Office of International Affairs  

National Taiwan Normal University 


